From: Stephanie English - Ikebana International North American Region narikebana@gmail.com

Subject: Urgent please read - Important information

Date: April 9, 2020 at 9:53 AM

To: Ikebana ikebananaples@gmail.com



View this email in your browser





Deadline for paying dues to I.I. has been extended to September.

To all NCAR Chapters - Please share this with your treasurer!

Your Regional Advocates are truly doing their best to help all the chapters in the North & Central American region (NCAR) in many ways.

On your behalf, we asked Ikebana International Headquarters to extend the deadline for paying your chapter dues from the end of June to September. The I.I. board meet this past Tuesday and they have kindly agreed to this

. .

request!

We fully understand that many chapters are currently doing their best to collect dues at this time when you can't hold meetings. We know you are trying many methods to collect dues and keep your members engaged in Ikebana. In another email, we provided some thoughts on how to-collect-your dues at this historic time. These ideas still have merit.

The important thing is that you don't have to send your dues until September 30, 2020!

Feel free to reach out to your chapter's <u>Regional Advocate</u> for any questions or issues you might have with your chapter.

Stay safe and healthy,

Stephanie English Communications Chair narikebana@gmail.com

